[image: image1.wmf]BLUFFTON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

STUDENT NEWSLETTER

JANUARY 8, 2016
www.blufftonschools.org

[image: image2.jpg]



ELEMENTARY CHRISTMAS SERVICE PROJECT:  Our “Coins for Kids” project was a huge success! We collected $1,735.39 to purchase gifts for three needy families in our community.   Thank you for your generous donations! 
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ELEMENTARY MEMORY BOOKS:  A colorful elementary Memory Book for the 2015-2016 school year is on sale until February 11th.  The price is $18 per Memory Book or it can be upgraded to a hardcover for $23.00.  Additional options are available.  An informational flyer was sent home with students this week. 
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KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION:  It’s time to think about Kindergarten for the 2016-2017 school year.  Any child who will be five years old by August 1, 2016, is eligible to enroll.  In order to develop a kindergarten mailing list, please contact the elementary office at 419-358-7951.  We will need the following information: child’s name, birth date, parents’ names, address, and phone number. You may send the information via email to marquartt@blufftonschools.org.  All children are required to have their immunizations, before starting school.  The Allen County Health Department provides immunizations but appointments must be made.  Their website is:  allencountyhealthdepartment.org.  More information will be mailed home to future kindergarten students on our mailing list and in future Student Newsletters.
WORKBOOK FEES: Workbook fees for the 2015-2016 school year are as follows:  Dev. K-$18.00, 
K-$47.00, 1st-$36.00, 2nd-$33.00, 3rd-$45.00, 4th grade-$43.00, and 5th-$34.00.  You may send one check for all your elementary students.  Please note on the memo line your child and grade level.  For security reasons, please send the check in a sealed envelope marked “Student Workbook Fees” with the student and teacher name.  Thank you!  
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED:  Reading Tutors are needed for our Pirate-2-Pirate Intervention Reading Program.  Grandparents are welcome.  If you are interested, please contact Beth Ackerman at 419-358-7951. 
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BLUFFTON EXEMPTED VILLAGE SCHOOLS ALERT SYSTEM: :  If you would like to be notified of the delays and/or cancellations via a text message on your cell phone, visit the school’s website at www.blufftonschools.org and sign up.  On the website’s home page, under the “Parent Links” heading, click on “Parent Alert System” and follow the simple steps to subscribe to alerts.  Contact the office if you have any questions.  
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P.T.O NEWS:  Hello and Welcome to the New Year! We hope everyone had a wonderful and blessed holiday season. Bakery Bingo is right around the corner on January 30, 2016. Please, if you haven't done so, donate items to your child's classroom themed basket. You have until January 22nd to donate. We are also taking donations for baked goods. Remember, we will keep track of each item you donate to a classroom basket and baked goods and your child's teacher has a chance to win classroom cash.  If you plan to donate, please mark your items clearly with the child's teacher name. Bring it to the school on the day of the event between 2-6pm. We look forward to seeing you. Also, if you would like to volunteer go to the  volunteerspot.com type in Bluffton PTO Bakery Bingo and a list will come up with the spots we need filled.  If you have any questions please contact Tammy Whitlow or Crystal Camper.

Remember when placing orders with Schwans all of the orders must be entered online for us to receive the benefit.

Continue to save box tops, community market receipts, our family UPCS, ink toner/cartridges, Labels for Education.

Thanks again from all of us at the PTO.
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January
Friday

15
End of second grading period

Monday          18
No School – Martin Luther King, Jr. Day (Make-up day, if needed)
Wednesday 
20       4th Grade-Lion & Lamb “Experiencing M.L.K.’s March on Washington D.C.”
Friday

22
Grade Cards go home with students 
Monday
25
5th & 6th Grade Quiz Bowl @ 4:30 p.m. – Shawnee Middle School

Saturday
30
Bakery Bingo – Middle School Cafetorium @ 6:00-8:00 p.m.

February

Monday
 1
5th & 6th Grade Quiz Bowl @ 4:30 p.m. – Shawnee Middle School

Monday
 1
PTO Meeting @ 6:30 p.m. – Elementary Library

Saturday
 6
Bakery Bingo – M.S. Cafetorium @ 6:00-8:00 p.m. (Snow day-if needed)

Monday
 8
5th & 6th Grade Quiz Bowl Tourney @ 4:30 – Shawnee Middle School

Monday          15        No School – President’s Day (Make-up day, if needed)

Monday
22
5th & 6th Grade Quiz Bowl Tourney @ 4:30 p.m.–Shawnee MS

Friday
            26
Midterms go home with students

Monday           29        5th & 6th Grade Quiz Bowl (Snow Day-if needed) @ 4:30 p.m.–Shawnee M.S.
